
 

PUBLIC NOTICE- 

MN 141/2021:    BUSINESS UNIT: ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING SERVICES 

THIS NOTICE SERVES TO INFORM THE PUBLIC OF THE INTENSION TO 
EXTEND CONTRACT SCOPE FOR CONTRACT NO. MN 158 / 2019 
CONSTRUCTION OF 33/11 kV INTAKE SUBSTATION BETWEEN 
SHAKASKRAAL AND STANGER POINT OF SUPPLY SUBSTATIONS. 
 
KwaDukuza Municipality has entered into an agreement for Tender No. MN 158/2019 
– Construction of 33/11kV intake substation between Shakaskraal and Stanger point 
of supply substations. This service is contracted to Veritas Engineering and Project 
Management Consultants.   

Notice is hereby given that in terms of Municipal Finance Management Act Section 
116 (3) (a) and (b), KwaDukuza Municipality intends to extend the scope of work for 
contract MN 158/2019 by 38% to allow for execution of additional scope of work funded 
by National Treasury.  

Members of the public are hereby called to submit representation to the municipality 
by no later than twelve (12) noon on the 23 September 2021. 

The representations shall be submitted to the following email addresses: 

MbaliM@KwaDukuza.gov.za or DhaneshR@KwaDukuza.gov.za  

For more information, contact: Dr. D Rampersad , on 032 – 437 5115 

ISSUED By: 

MR N.J MDAKANE 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

TEL NO: 032 437 5000 
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